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FEMA Disaster Recovery Center opens in Mound City
(KLZA)-- A FEMA disaster recovery center will open Friday in the Mound City
School Multi-Purpose Room located at 708, Nebraska Street.

Recovery specialists from the Federal Emergency Management Agency and the
U.S. Small Business Administration will provide information on services
available, explain assistance programs and help survivors complete or check the
status of their applications.

The Center will not be open Sunday, July 21, due to a previously scheduled event.

Residents from any Missouri county may visit any recovery center.

You are asked to register online at Disaster Assistance.gov before visiting a
recovery center.
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